| have the honor of speaking on behalf of the Environmental Integrity
Group, composed by Lechtenstein, Monaco, Republic of Korea,
Switzerland and my country, Mexico.

We express our appreciation to the European Union, for presenting
this initiative to strenghten decision 36/CP.7 and enhance women
representation in the UNFCCC.

The EIG fully support the proposal and share its objetives. It is also
coherent with other processes under the United Nations aimed at
enhancing the role of women in all spheres of the society.

We look forward participating at the informal consultations to be
convened for the discussion of the proposal and to adopting a
decision here in Doha.



